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rogerxf@outlook.com

From: alert@neighbourhoodalert.co.uk
Sent: 26 February 2019 13:03
To: rogerxf@outlook.com
Subject: Stolen Tractor 26/02/2019 13:03:09 [259172]

Stolen Tractor

Seeking any information about or sightings of a tractor stolen from the Hayle area of 

Cornwall at the weekend. The green and yellow John Deere 
6520SE was stolen from Gwinear between 2200hrs on Friday 22nd February 2019 
and 0700hrs on Saturday 23rd February 2019. If you have any information about the 
theft of this tractor or its current whereabouts, please contact us on 101, email at 
101@dc.police.uk or reply to this message, quoting CR/016544/19.

Thank you,

Rural Crime Team

Message Sent By
Adam Bush (Police, Special Constable, Rural Engagement Officer)
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